
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN 12 (November 2017) 
 

Planning  
·        Ewelme Sites 
No further news since Site B (Berry Close) received outline permission. 
·        AVDC gave permission for the extensions applied for at College Cottage, The College (ref 
17/02644/APP). 
 
 
Post Office 
After several months of work, the application to have a post office at The Plough is progressing well. 
Training should be happening soon. 
 
 
Budget 
Finance Committee compared actual expenditure at 30 September to the budget, as well as a 
projection to the year-end. Costs and income are as expected. The Committee then reviewed a draft 
budget for 2018-19, which will be discussed at the next full Council. As the grant from Bucks County 
Council for devolved services is now ending it is likely that the precept will have to increase to cover 
the costs of verge grass-cutting and paths maintenance.  
 
 
Village Tidy-up  
Saturday November 25th.  from 10.00 until 12.00 for a few last minute jobs.  
If you could help, please contact Cllr Liz Taylor on 01869 277518 or email 
Liz.Taylor@edgartaylor.co.uk. 
 
  
Skateboards, scooters and BMX  
Our last free session on the ramps in the Hall car park will be on Saturday 4th. 
 
 
Speeding 
We’ve now had 10 sessions using the Sentinel camera to catch offenders who have received letters 
from Thames Valley Police or soon will. Many thanks to the six residents and three councillors who 
took sessions. 
 
 
Next Meeting 
Council meets next on Tuesday November 14th at 8.00 pm at the Village Hall.  
 
 
To comment, email Ian Metherell, MGPC chairman, at ipmetherell@btinternet.com; or call 01869 
277620. Carole’s email address is clerk@marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk. 
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